
Earth Removal Board 

Meeting Minutes 

May 7, 2013 

 

 

 

Members Present Robert J. Barrell, David Eckhardt, John O’ Brien, Vincent Vignaly 

 

Members Absent   Robert Ash 

 

Also Present John Farnsworth,  

 

Chairman John O’ Brien opened the meeting at 7:00 PM. The minutes of the previous 

Earth Removal Board held on March 26, 2013 were read and approved as amended on a 

motion by Mr. Eckhardt seconded by Mr. Vignaly and approved by unanimous vote . 

 

Chairman John O’Brien opened the continued public hearing (Request for earth removal 

permit by Baldarelli Brothers from 12&20 Laurel Street and &38 Almanac Way) at 7 01 

PM  

 

Mr. Farnsworth advised the Board that the requirements outlined by the Earth Removal 

Board have not been completed. At this point it is uncertain if the project (earth removal 

at 12 &20 Laurel) will go forward.  Mr. Vignaly suggested that the Board close the public 

hearing and allow the applicant to withdraw the application without prejudice. 

If the project is to be resumed a new application for a permit must be processed. 

 

Mr. Vignaly moved that the public hearing be closed and allow the applicant  

withdraw the proposal without prejudice.  This motion was seconded by Mr. Eckhardt 

and approved by unanimous vote. 

 

Mr. Barrell moved for adjournment as there was no further business before the Board 

Mr. Eckhardt seconds the motion and the motion is approved by unanimous vote... 

 

Robert J. Barrell  

Clerk 


